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Department of Foreign Affairs
and interational Trade

Ministére des Affaires étrangéres
ot du Commerce intemational

Note No. JLAB-0193

The Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade presents its
compliments to the Embassy of the United States and has the honour to acknowledge receipt
of the Embassy’s Note No. 193 dated June 19, 1996 outlining a proposal concerning the

Torso Rotation Experiment to take place during the upcoming LMS Space Shuttle Mission.

DwDepammtofForeignAffairshasﬂwhmourtoinfonnﬂ\eEmbassymat
meproposalcmtainedinitsNotcisacceptabletoﬂ\eGovanmtof Canada, and further,
to confirm that the Embassy’s Note, and this reply, done in duplicate in English and French,
each version being equally authentic, shall constitute an Agreement between our two

Governments on this matter which shall enter into force on this date.



